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i DEL MAR COLLEGE

FORMERLY CORPUS CHRISTI JUNIOR COLLEGE

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT May 12, 1949

Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I want to take this opportunity of thanking you
for your very fine support of Del Mar College in
the recent bond election. Your appraisal of theprogram of this institution is very encouragingto those of us who have the responsibility of its
administration. The good will of men like you is
of inestimable value to Del Mar College, and I
trust that its program will continue to merit yoursupport.

Sincerely yours,

8.50/
E. L. Harvin, President
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